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UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

AMENDMENT #1  

Ref.:  18457-2021 Expert Organization to deliver a training on Facilitating 
Collaborative Partnerships during the 2021 Good Growth Conference 

 
Date:  April 13th, 2021 

                                                                                                                                                                       

 
 
We notify all interested bidders the following changes in the bidding documents. 

1. On the Request for Proposal, page 1 of 27, the context of this requirement: 
 

CHANGES FROM: 
 

Proposals may be submitted on or before Wednesday, April 14, 2021 at 17:00 (time of the 

Republic of Panama, UTC/GMT-5) via email to the address below: 

 

United Nations Development Programme 

Procurement Unit 

Email: procurement.rblac.regionalhub@undp.org 

Subject: 18457-2021 GGC Collaborative Partnerships Training 

 

CHANGES TO: 

 

Proposals may be submitted on or before Monday, April 19, 2021 at 17:00 (time of the 

Republic of Panama, UTC/GMT-5) via email to the address below: 

 

United Nations Development Programme 

Procurement Unit 

Email: procurement.rblac.regionalhub@undp.org 

Subject: 18457-2021 GGC Collaborative Partnerships Training 
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2. On the Description of Requirements, page 6 of 27, the context of this requirement: 
 

CHANGES FROM: 
 

Contact Person for 
Inquiries 
(Written inquiries 
only) 

United Nations Development Programme 
Procurement Unit 
procurement.rblac.regionalhub@undp.org 
 
Any delay in UNDP’s response shall be not used as a reason for extending the 
deadline for submission, unless UNDP determines that such an extension is 
necessary and communicates a new deadline to the Proposers. 
 
Inquiries will be accepted until Monday, April 12th, 2021. 

 

CHANGES TO: 

 

Contact Person for 
Inquiries 
(Written inquiries 
only) 

United Nations Development Programme 
Procurement Unit 
procurement.rblac.regionalhub@undp.org 
 
Any delay in UNDP’s response shall be not used as a reason for extending the 
deadline for submission, unless UNDP determines that such an extension is 
necessary and communicates a new deadline to the Proposers. 
 
Inquiries will be accepted until Thursday, April 15, 2021. 

 

*End of the amendment * 
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